
Election for Executive Committee In May 
 

The nominations for the Executive Com-
mittee and State Council will close at the 
Council meeting on Tuesday, April 25. 
Nominations are open for:  
 

Vice President 

Secretary 

Elementary Director 

High School Director 

Adult Education Director 
 

Eligible members may be nominated in 
one of three ways: (1) complete the peti-
tion (available through the MTA Office or 
your Building Reps), (2) nomination on 
the floor of Council, or (3) via the Nomi-
nating Committee. The Nominating Com-
mittee includes Julian De La Torre (EAI) 
and Martha Valdez (GWE). 

You Can Apply for the 
 CTA Staff Intern Program 

 

The California Teachers Association (CTA) Staff 
Intern Program annually prepares selected candi-
dates to successfully compete for UniServ staff po-
sitions. The program is designed to provide oppor-
tunities for all CTA members who are committed to 
securing UniServ staff positions in California. 
 
More information and applications are available at 
the MTA office and due to CTA by Friday, April 21. 

President Margie Granado Introduced Key Note 
Speaker Edward James Olmos at the CTA Equity and 

Human Rights Conference March 5. 

2006 Bargaining Team Named 
The Council approved the 2007 Bargaining Team Feb-
ruary 28. The Team includes Chairperson Terry 
SalasOrtiz (CCE), Clarissa Banda (SHS), Elizabeth Gas-
ca (RPE), Walt Lowery (MAI), & Marcia Ugalde (SHA). 
 

Bargaining surveys are available at the sites and due 
to the MTA Tuesday, March 21. Surveys are also 
available at Montebelloteachers.org. 
 

Left: Bargaining Chairperson Terry SalasOrtiz with Walt 

Lowery. 


